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FLOYD COLLEGE 

OFF ICE OF T HE CHANCELLOR 

270 WASHI NGTON S TR EET . S .W . 

AT L ANTA. GEORGIA 30334 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Presidents 

BOARD OF RE GENTS 
O F THE 

U N IVE RS IT Y SYSTEM OF GEORGIA 

December 1, 1997 

FROM: Chancellor Stephen R. Portch W; 
RE: December Board Meeting 

PRESIDENT'S OFFICE 

PHONE 14 041 656·2202 

FAX 14041 657 · 6979 

As you may recall, when we embarked on the historic and marathon capital process, it was 
pointed out that it would be a dynamic process. In part this was because we postponed 
considering off-campus sites pending the adoption of policy and decision rules. Since those have 
now been adopted, we are ready to consider four proposals: Coastal Georgia Community College 
for Camden Center; Floyd College for Bartow County; Georgia State University for North Metro 
Center; and DeKalb College/University of Georgia for Gwinnett County. Coastal Georgia's 
Camden Center and Floyd College's Bartow Center are replacements for current projects on the 
priority list. Georgia State University's North Metro Center does not require a capital priority list 
project as it will be locally bond funded. The DeKalb/University of Georgia' s Gwinnett Center 
will be added as priority #14 on the capital outlay list. 

Additionally, we will also be considering modifications to projects at Georgia Southern 
University and Macon State College; neither of these modifications will change the priority order. 

Attached you will find materials which have gone to the Board of Regents. I urge you to 
read them, particularly those presidents with proposals and other presidents who may have interest 
in these regions. Please contact Senior Vice Chancellor Desrochers or me if you have any 
questions . 

Attachment 

cc: Senior Vice Chancellors 




